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 The Evagelism Trail for June 2024 Father’s Day Addition  

 

Our monthly training session for fathers at “The Mission of Hope” in May was attended 

by 47 men. They participated well in “The Power of the Father’s Blessing.” Many men came 

forward that had never been blessed by their earthly fathers, to be blessed by substitute 

fathers. We’ll be back June 21st for “The Power of the Father’s Words” training. 

We celebrated the life of Patti’s Mom, Norma Nodar on 

the 6th of June at Cottage Hill Baptist Church. Dr Alan 

Floyd and Pastor Ronnie McCarson, both of Cottage Hill 

Baptist did a wonderful job speaking at the celebration. 

All four of her children and I shared our memories. The 

church fed everyone at the conclusion of the service. 

Pastor David Bullock of Luke 4:18 Fellowship, our 

church was there to pay his respects to the family. Family 

and friends traveled from all over the US to be here with 

us and take part in the celebration.  

Patti and I were invited to the State of Georgia Foster Children’s Camp in Franklin, GA. Kim 

and Trisha Mobley, our ministry partners from Hamilton, GA traveled with us. We were at 

Camp Rockridge for the “Royal Family Kids” camp for 56 Foster Children, ages seven to 

twelve years of age and 30+ counselors and volunteers. We did 

two 45 minute programs and had a great time of sharing Jesus 

with the camp youth and staff. Kim and Trisha gave each child a 

tract, Jesus Loves You bracelet, John 3:16 coin, “The Gospel 

Parade” book and a little Jesus! Here is a short note from Cheryl 

McCollum who invited us to attend the camp:“Went to the 

counselors meeting tonight, heard nothing but great reviews!! 

Alice was very happy with everything and I am beyond happy!! 

Thank you so much for sharing Jesus with these kids! We 

all were truly blessed by your message! Thank you 

again!” Cheryl 

Here are ministry partners Kim and Trisha, Alice (camp 

director), Patti, me, Cheryl. No photos of kids allowed. 

We will meet Kim and Trisha in July and drive to Hondo, 

TX which is West of San Antonio, TX for a Forgiven 

Ministry “One Day with God” in the Torres Unit. Patti 

will mentor and help with the children inside the prison for the day with their 

fathers, Kim and Trisha will be involved all day Friday and Saturday with 

organization and events. I will do two 45-minute programs on Saturday and present the Good News of Jesus and the 

message of salvation to the caregivers and then the children and fathers inside the prison. We would appreciate your 

prayers for journeys mercies pulling trailers, anointing and favor with weather, prison officials, safety for everyone and 

for Jesus to draw caregivers, fathers, and their children to Him. We love you and appreciate your prayers and financial 

support for us. I Thess 2:4 “On the contrary, we speak as those approved by God to be entrusted with the gospel. We are 

not trying to please people, but God, who tests our hearts.” Joe and Patti 


